Clarinets and Flutes

Term 4

Our theme this term is 'Minibeasts!'



This term:

This term, we will be focusing on Minibeasts! We will be learning about the different types of minibeasts, where they live and other interesting facts about them! We will also be exploring different fiction and non-fiction books, including 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar'.

In maths, we will focus on the composition of numbers up to 10, including one more, one less and adding more. In PSHE, we will be learning about sharing and how we can plant and grow fruit and vegetables. We are going to grow some cress!

Key dates:

Please note that Clarinets will now have PE on a **Tuesday** and Flutes will have it on a **Thursday**. For PE, please ensure that jogging bottoms are worn, and either a plain white t-shirt or your child's house colour t-shirt.

Forest School is still on a **Friday** and your child may wear any suitable clothing you do not mind getting muddy!

Minibeast workshop 8th March.

Wellies and spare clothes:

Please can you ensure that your child has a pair of wellies in school and that they are named. This is especially for forest school and when the ground is wet so that they can make the most of our outside space! Also if your child has come home with any spare clothes, please can you make sure they are returned to school. Thank you!

Reading:

We are continually assessing the children's phonics and we are so proud that many of the children have progressed! This may mean that your child has moved groups and therefore may bring home a different coloured 'Read Write Inc' book.

Your child will continue to be sent home with a reading book every Friday. Please can you make sure you are recording when you have read with your child in their reading journals.

Please put your child's book and their yellow reading record book in their bag each day as we also like to read with your child in school too!



Extra information:

- Please can we ask that you discourage your child from bringing toys into school. We have had a few cases of lost toys and upset children! We are of course still more than happy to see their exciting toys at the door in the morning if they would like us to see them! Or post a photo on Tapestry!
- Tapestry!! Remember we upload weekly photos of your child in school to our app. If you are struggling to access this please talk to the teachers. Spellings are also uploaded to the Tapestry app every Friday for a test the following Thursday. The spellings are also displayed on the classroom doors.

